Dear Friends,

Happy Monday and welcome back from Spring Break!! | had the privilege of traveling with 120 of the Choralons
students to Las Vegas and we had an outstanding time ministering in churches, schools, and the Las Vegas Dream
Center. We will be posting different testimonies from the week to our Facebook page, so check it out at
www.facebook.com/northwestchoralons. We are in week 10 with just 7 more weeks to go until Summer Break, finish
strong and | will see you today in Chapel!

This Week in Chapel
Today and Wednesday, we have the privilege of hearing from Dr. Paul Alexander, a Christian Ethics professor at
Palmer Seminary. Friday is Northwest Friday and | will be continuing our series on Jesus.

Pursuit | Tonight at 9PM
Tonight we will kick off the week strong with two alums and former Crossing members, Christina Gilbreath and Travis
Lindseth, leading an all worship Pursuit.

On April 1°%, we will have a very special night of baptisms. If you are interested in being baptized, please text your first
and last name to 206-486-4656.

PUSH Prayer | Tonight at 8PM
Join our PUSH (Pray Until Something Happens) team as they lift up this campus and community in prayer. PUSH meets
below the Chapel at 8PM every Monday.

Speak Forth | Tuesday @ 7PM
Tomorrow night, PUSH Prayer is hosting an event in the Chapel called “Speak Forth.” Pastor Ben Dixon from Mill Creek
Foursquare will be coming to bring a short message but then move into a time of extended prayer and worship.

NUMA Applications | Due March 29th
NUMA Applications are available this week outside the Campus Ministries office or you can print off the attached copy.

This is a process that we prayerfully enter into and we hope that you will to! For questions about the process or for
more information, ask any current NUMA member or email Jennifer.Jensen@northwestu.edu. Applications are due
March 29.

Scripture Focus
“Hear my cry for help, my King and my God, for to you | pray.” — Psalm 5:2

Blessings,
Pastor Phil
@PRasmussen
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